Hello,  am an Ohio, Richland county, resident and am very concerned about the
integrity of our elections. Since 2021, the influx of illegal immigrants has been
increasing by the millions, as you know. The federal orders to register them to vote at
our social services agencies and the BMV is extremely alarming when our federal and
state constitutions state that only US citizens may vote in elections.

In Ohio, the agency Job and Family Services has the ability to determine through BMV
records whether an individual is a US citizen, yet our local county Boards of Elections
do not. Why is that? Why are county boards prevented from verification of citizenship?

Economic life and prosperity, even the ability to pay normal housing and utility bills, food
and gas for middle class citizens has become much more difficult in the past three
years. We have seen increases across the board in the cost of virtually everything.
Many voters want to see lower costs and intend to express this through their votes.
However, our legal votes can be negated by illegal votes. We want our votes to legally
count.

As State of Ohio representatives of the citizens of Ohio, please support HB 472 to
return honesty and integrity to Ohio elections.

Thank you,
Tina Evans



